
 
 

 
 Joint Meeting with the Bethel Local School Board 

At the Board of Education’s Special Meeting 

October 15, 2021 

 

 

 

There was discussion between the Trustees and the Board to review the School Boards position about the             

proposed annexation.  

 

For additional information please refer to the School Boards minutes and video. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

  

 

 
  

  

 


